
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD AT THE CITY CLUB 
ON WEDNESDAY 26TH JANUARY 2011 

 
The Meeting began with a minute's silence for fallen and missing Comrades. 
 
Present were: Colonel David, Barry Cobbold, Pete Alner, Fred Hill, Mick Bright, Eddie 
Drew, Pete Edwards and Mick Gill. 
 
Apologies were received from: Paul Daines, Pete Catchpole (now 80), Liam Wildish, 
Clive Gerrelli, Bob Keen, John & Dave Covey, Tony Talman, Blue Cooper, Tony 
Tilley, Dave Tilley, Bill Dixon, Neville Crow, Stuart Ingrey, George Ayling and Mike 
Humme. 
 
The Minutes: for November 2010 were read and passed as correct. 
 
Matters Arising: See Chairman's Report 
 
Chairman's & Secretary's Report:  Barry reported e-mail from Colonel Charles Joint, he 
cannot attend Dinner due to other commitments.  
 
Telephone enquiry from Steve Bream reference Auditing of Accounts, Barry will deal 
with this at the EGM as requested at meeting. 
 
St Georges Day, Friday 15th April 
Goodwood (Royal Sussex), Saturday 1st May 
PWRR Freedom of Chichester March, Thursday 16th June 
Queens Association AGM London Saturday 5th March 
 
Treasurers Report:  Please speak to Pete Alner for current figures. 
 
Welfare Report:  George is suffering from blackouts and is not allowed to drive, and his 
wife is still not very well. 
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Entertainment Report:  Nil 
 
AOB:  Mick Gill asked if we could offset the cost of the Dinner by £5 as we had the 
money in the bank, Both Pete and the Colonel told him we already do that. 
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 2022hrs. for drinks and chat. 
 
The next meeting is the AGM on Wednesday 30th March at 2000 hrs in the City Club 
as usual.  Sandwiches will be provided afterwards. 
 

Thank you 
Barry 

 
 


